
Summary 
Georgia Board of Public Safety 

Georgia State Capitol-Room 107 
Atlanta, Georgia   

February 19, 2020 
 

Board Members Present:      Board Members Absent: 
Bruce Carlisle-via phone        
Stacey L. Cotton-via phone        
Kacy K. Cronan-via phone        
George Hartwig-via phone 
Richard Hyde-via phone 
Dane Kirby-via phone 
Michael Nail-via phone           
Mark Revenew-via phone 
Rossie Ross-via phone 
Charles D. Sikes-via phone 
Joey Terrell-via phone 
Craig Tully-via phone 
Timothy C. Ward-via phone 
Ellis Wood 
 
Vice-Chairman Ellis Wood called the Georgia Board of Public Safety meeting to order, gave the 
Invocation and led the group in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
The Board of Public Safety approved Governor Kemp’s recommendation for Mr. Gary Vowell to 
serve as Interim DPS Commissioner effective March 1, 2020 with a salary of $170,000.00. 
 


